
Notice of conclusion of Audit

The Council thanks Mazars for their observations and is pleased to confirm that steps have already been 
taken to further refine its internal financial governance and this includes the deployment of the Citrus 
HR Software Package and the updating of relevant internal policy documentation.   

The Council is also committed to improving its financial reporting so as to ensure ongoing proper 
critique and challenge.

Peter Tarrant
Town Clerk & Chief Executive (Responsible Financial Officer)
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